The Franco-British Union of Architects

L’Union Franco-Britannique des Architectes

66 Portland Place London W1B 1AD

247 rue Saint Jacques Paris 75005

Please reply to: 17 South Pallant

CHICHESTER

West Sussex

PO19 1SU

Tel. +44(0)1243-773166

FINANCE REPORT FOR COMMITTEE MEETING 30TH JUNE 2016
General Situation
· Current account balance……………….£4294.11
· Without a recent transfer of £4000 from Reserves the balance would be £294.11.

· This compares with balances for the same period in 2014 and 2015 of £5453.27 and £1730.10 respectively. 

· Our reserve account stands at £7117.47

Joint Committee, London 2016
The attached spread sheet shows a net loss of £939.28
This now seems to be an annual occurrence. The reasons for which are twofold. 1) It is very difficult to find reasonably priced restaurants in London.2)  The French section currently pay €100 (£79) per person which just about covers the cost of two meals. At this latest joint committee there were 3 restaurant meals plus the “cocktail party” plus incidentals for which British members paid £120. Although I understand that the contribution of €100 has been in place for some years it is now coming to the point when the additional cost is becoming a burden too far for the host country. I would therefore put to the committee that we should discuss with the French section the possibility that we all pay an economic price for the Joint committees.
Suffolk Reunion 2016
The attached spreadsheet currently shows a surplus of £2054.58. We are still awaiting the invoice from Faber Willis in Ipswich which is likely to reduce the surplus substantially. Despite the cost this this was one of the best reunions for may years, brilliantly organized and many thanks to Ralph.
Cambridge drawing weekend

This has been a new departure this year and the finances have worked out as follows. To date we have paid from our current account £2954.72. To date we have had £774.72 reimbursed by CAF with the expectation of the remainder being reimbursed in due course.

Other expenses incurred to date this year include £441 for production of the Plymouth newsletter. Website expenditure has this year amounted to £228. Finally we incurred a one off expenditure of £777 for the gift to Howard Nash.

